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Martha Jefferson Hospital 

December 28,2005 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Medical Branch 
Penny Lanzisera 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

030 --p6’% 

Re: Materials License No. 45-23003-01 

Ms. Lanzisera, 

Please make the following modifications to our materials license: 
a) Deletion of authorized medical physicist due to relocation. 

Moira Lumley-Chan, M.S. 

b) Addition of cardiologist, Dr. Christina Bove, for part 35.200 
-See enclosed verification of training- 

Thank you for your consideration of these items. Let me know if more information is 
needed. 

Sincerely, 

Liz Colvin 

Nuclear Medicine Supervisor 
Martha Jefferson Hospital 
459 Locust Avenue 
Charlottesville, VA 22902 
434-244-5902 ofice 
Elizabeth.colvin@,mi h.orq 





This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

I 2 -  /% [wc75- , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

p-j/ @.py w = . - c . /  
There ere o a mhistrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee 8 Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number i 7 W P 5  
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


